
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE 
NOTICE 

This is to remind all concerned that the BANK HELPLINE NUMBER given in the Admission Helpline 
Document is ONLY FOR BANK/PAYMENT RELATED QUERIES. Queries regarding Courses, Academics, 
Subject Selection, Merit Lists, Cancellation, etc. will not be entertained on this number. All are 
requested to kindly ensure that queries are directed correctly or they may be rejected and the 
queries will remain unresolved.  

 

Dated : 31.8.2021  

 

By Order  
Admission Sub-Committee 

Sivanath Sastri College  

 


